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A recent news report involving four flight attendants raises interesting questions about the scope of an
organization’s compliance and ethics program. The four flight attendants were stopped in Miami after flying
from Chile. They were charged with money laundering after customs agents found them to be carrying large and
unexplained sums of cash that they were bringing into the United States on behalf of someone else, apparently
for a 1% commission.
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